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Village Meeting Dates 

The regular monthly 
board meeting is held on 
the 2nd Monday of each 
month at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Village Hall.  All 
meetings are open to the 
public. 

Residents are encour-
aged to attend and be-
come involved and be 
informed. 

 

INFO-LINE 

VILLAGE 
HALL HOURS 

8:00—4:00 M-F  

Visit our website @ 

www.sheridan-il.us 

 



 



Village of Sheridan  
Zoning Board Vacancy 

 

The Village of Sheridan has 
an opening to fill a vacancy in 
the Zoning Board of Appeals. 
If you are interested please 
submit a letter of interest and 
your objective for the position 
to the Village Hall. Meetings 
are held as needed-typically 
on Monday evenings. Pay for 
each meeting is $30.00.  
 

 

 

No Village Permits Issued in December 

2018/January 2019 

 

 
 
 

GROOT 

recycle dates  

 

 February 8, 22 

March 8, 22 

April 5, 19 

MONTHLY COMMUNITY MEETINGS 

 

Sheridan Historical Society - 1st Tuesday 

6:30PM @ Historical Building 

 

Sheridan American Legion - 3rd Tuesday 

7:00PM @ Legion 

 

Mission Township -  2nd Wednesday 

7:00PM @ Mission Township Building 

 

Sheridan Sanitary District -  4th Wednes-

day 6:00PM @ Historical  

Building. 

 

Sheridan Village Board Meetings - 2nd 

Monday 7:00PM @ Village Hall 

 

Sheridan Zoning Board of Appeals @ Village 

Hall - Are always published in the Legal  

Notices of The Times 

 

Sheridan Fire District Trustee Meetings-1st 

Thursday 7:00PM @ Fire Station 

SHERIDAN AMERICAN LEGION POST 729 

 
Rent the American Legion for your next gathering by calling 815-496-2380 

~Wednesday Night BINGO~ 

~Friday Night Fish Fry~ 

Legion Meetings-3rd Tuesday of Every Month 

Memorials and Donations are greatly appreciated!! 

THE SHERIDAN AREA FOOD PANTRY 
BASED OUT OF THE SHERIDAN 

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH OPEN 
ON THE 2ND AND 4TH TUESDAY OF 

EVERY MONTH FROM  
8:30AM-9:30AM 

 
IN CASE OF EMERGENCY CALL  

LARRY RYG  
@ 815-496-9450 



Resident Notice: 
 

 

                                                SNOW ROUTES 
The Village snow routes are as follows: 

1.) The entire length of Si Johnson Ave 

2.) The entire length of Robinson St 

3.) That portion of Bushnell St between Church and Burlington St. 

These designated snow routes are between the hours of 1:00AM and 6:00AM 

NO PARKING IS ALLOWED DURING THESE HOURS TO ENSURE  

for PROMPT SNOW REMOVAL 
 

 

SNOWMOBILE ROUTES 

 

         Follow the arrows!! Snowmobile routes are marked with green signs  

containing white arrows!! 

Please ride only on the berm and DO NOT ride on or through  

someone's property!! 

Speed Limit for snowmobiles is 15mph. within Village limits. 

Parking is available next to the Post Office. 

                   Please make this sport enjoyable for all!! 

GROOT E-WASTE PICKUP 

For local Groot customers only. Please direct any questions to Groot @ (815)496-9000 

Saturday February 9, 2019  
8:00AM-12:00PM 

Collections will be by the Historical Building  
located at 185 N Robinson St. 



Robert Rowe Library Upcoming Events 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please call the Robert Rowe Library at 815-496-2031 for more information. 

February Events 

 UFO (Unfinished Objects) Every Monday 10AM-12PM 

 Learn Spanish Wed. Feb 6 & 26 4:30-5:30PM 

 Preschool Storytime Thursdays, Feb 7, 14, 21, 28  11:30 & 3:30 

 Library Board Meeting Thursday Feb 7 @ 7PM 

 Rock & Volcanoes Friday Feb 8 @ 3:30PM  All Ages 

 Vision Board Craft for Adults Tuesday Feb 12  6:30-8:00PM 

 Anime Girls Friday Feb 15 @ 3:45PM 

 Cookbook Divas & Dudes Friday, Feb 15 @ 6PM 

 Inspiration Rocks Saturday, Feb 16 11-1PM  Ages 12-18 

 Monday February 18-LIBRARY CLOSED 

 Sock Knitting Tuesday, Feb 19  9:30-12PM 

 Cookies & Classics Tues. Feb 19 @ 6:30PM 

 Afternoon Movie “Won’t You Be My Neighbor” Tuesday Feb 19 @ 1PM 

 Cupcake Decorating Contest Thurs Feb 21 @ 6PM 

 Real Readers Mon. Feb 25 @ 12PM 

 Mendota Area Senior Services Wed. Feb 27 1-3PM 

March Events 

 Preschool Storytime Thursdays, March 7, 14, 21, 28  11:30 & 3:30 

 UFO (Unfinished Objects) Every Monday 10-12PM 

 Learn Spanish Wed March 6 & 20  4:30-5:30PM 

 Jim Gibbons presents “The 40’s:The Greatest Generation” Tuesday March 12  6PM 

 Library Board Meeting Thursday, March 14 @ 7PM 

 Cookbook Divas & Dudes Friday, March 15 @ 6PM 

 Battle of the Books Saturday March 16 Sheridan Grade School vs Harding Grade School 

@ 11AM 

 Sock Knitting Tuesday, March 19  9:30-12PM 

 Cookies & Classics Tuesday March 19 @ 6:30PM 

 Afternoon Movie Tuesday March 19 @ 1PM 

 Real Readers Monday March 25 @ 12PM 



Sheridan United Methodist Church 
          “The Church With The Praying Hands” 

MONTHLY COMMUNITY SUPPERS  ARE HELD THE SECOND MONDAY OF EVERY MONTH 

                                                      5:00pm-6:45pm~ALL ARE WELCOME 

 

 

 
 

February 11 

Lasagna, Lettuce Salad 

Garlic Bread, Beverage, Dessert  

March 11 

Meatloaf 

Carry Outs and Sheridan Delivery Available. Please call 815-496-2021   THANK YOU!  

Scout Sunday February 10th United Methodist Women meet at 12:30PM  

Thursday February 21st 

Thursday March 21st 

New Member/Confirmation Class  
continues every Sunday night in February/

March  
from 4:00PM-6:00PM 

**Reminder that Easter Lily order 

forms will be available for “In 

Memory Of” or “In Honor Of” for 

Easter Service-forms available at the 

church.** 

March 6th 

Sheridan Historical Society Museum  
The Museum is closed the next few months- please email or call if you have any genealogy questions over 

the next few months. 

Historical Trivia Question: 

What year did Sheridan become Incorporated as a Village? 

a.1872   b. 1876  c. 1901  d. a and c 

 
Open on Sunday’s April-October from 1:00 pm – 3:00pm or by appointment.   

 Genealogy assistance is available always – call for appt. 

Contact Sandy Vahl 815-712-0279 or Jean McNelis: 815-695-5609 





Meet your Candidates for the Village Board in the Upcoming Election April 2, 2019 
 

 

 

 

Margaret Strothman-I have lived in town 5 years and 12 years outside of town. I am owner of Strothman Auto-

motive in Norway doing a little of everything, been in the Accounting/Business Management field for over 25 

years. I wanted to run for Trustee because  I want to help the Village grow and become stronger. I have wanted 

to be more involved and help improve our community for the citizens. 

                   _____________________________________________________________________ 

Michael J. Mott-I have lived in Sheridan for 7 years. I am a retired truck driver for ABF Freight. I have 43 years 

as a truck driver starting in the Pacific Northwest logging and sawmill and 25 years Local Freight. I have been a 

volunteer fireman as well as in search and rescue in the Cascade Mountains in the state of Washington. I am 

now retired and have time to take on responsibility of Village Trustee giving time back to  help improve our vil-

lage which is important to me. 

                  _____________________________________________________________________ 

James W. Skalic-I have been a Sheridan resident for 25 years. I am currently self employed. I own/operate Cali-

co Café and Catering. I’m interested in being a trustee to be more involved in decisions about the village as well 

as to help continue the July 4th activities and encourage more activities for the people of Sheridan so it can go 

on and be the friendly, fun town it has always been. It is a responsibility I take very seriously and will work hard 

to represent the people of Sheridan to run the village the way the people want. I have been asked by many resi-

dents of Sheridan over the years to run and the time is now.  

                 _____________________________________________________________________ 

Joseph L. “Jay” Waldvogel Jr. –I became a resident of the Village of Sheridan nearly 5 1/2 years. I enjoy living in 

Sheridan, with it’s close proximity to the Lower Dells of the Fox River. The ease to walk my dog or ride my bicycle 

in the area. Having the Robert Rowe Library close for my research and business needs. The staff there is very 

friendly and helpful. I have practiced Dentistry for over 40 years and now am semi-retired self employed focus-

ing on special needs ambulatory patients and those qualified home bound veterans. I travel 2 to 3 days per 

week to the facilities and locations providing limited oral and dental care to those who need such services. Be-

ing a small business owner for over 40 years, I have had to maintain a fiscal responsibility relative to my cash 

flow. Always a commitment to excellence when providing services for my patients, and sound consistent admin-

istrative leadership to my employees. I lead by example with an open door policy and good listening skills. With 

those skills and principals established for over 40 years, I believe I am qualified to represent the residents of 

Sheridan as an elected Village Trustee. When I found out there were 3 vacancies open for the board I felt there 

is an opportunity to contribute to the betterment of the Village in being elected and working with the current 

Trustees and Mayor with fiscal responsibility to residents, business owners and taxpayers, maintaining a pris-

tine ecosystem and surrounding environment of the Fox River, supporting the Robert Rowe Library and its com-

mitment to reading and educational programs for our residents and students, street and sewer management 

and maintenance, to assure property owners understand the importance of maintaining their homes and prop-

erty for esthetic and health reasons and to support the Veterans Memorial and those who have served.  

                   ___________________________________________________________________ 

Judy Ann Hinterlong-I have called Sheridan home since 1999, and the surrounding area all my life.  I am cur-

rently employed as a logistics operations analyst. I have been fortunate to have previously supported the com-

munity through numerous fundraisers, our Community Club, as the president of the Sheridan PTO and vice 

president of the Serena Sports Boosters, as the mother of a firefighter/EMT, and now am honored to have been 

chosen as the Financial Chair for the village board.  I bring 20+ years of purchasing experience as well as metic-

ulous record keeping, and look forward to using this experience to best serve our community. 

                  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Krysta Olson-I have lived in Sheridan for 9 years. I am currently employed as a clerk at the Sheridan Post Office. 

I am interested in being a part of the decision making for the many things we do for our small town. I want to be 

party of bettering the place I live.  




